
Minutes March 2013 South 

Oregon District 9 Meeting Minutes 

March 4, 2013 

 

The meeting was called to order by Debbie Bedell. 

 

Staff Members Present: Debbie Bedell, Jim Wilkinson 

 

Staff Members absent:  Bonnie McClendon, Larry Gregoire, Percy Luvert, 

Tom Juzeler, Scott Denham, Nick Taylor, & Gary Taylor 

 

League Presidents present: Mike McGillivray (ELLL), Sherry Zumwalt 

(SVLL), Brian Pech (SLL) & Jason Kunz (ELL) 

  

Minutes from January 9, 2013 - approved as is. 

  

Treasurer:  Debbie is working with Raleen & the bank to get the banking 

changed over. 

  

Old Business: 

  

ü  Check List – Items still due to Debbie 

-       Charter & Insurance 

-       Volunteer Application 

-       Brd. Of Directors Listing 

-       Financial Statement 2011-12 



-       Constitution 

ü  ASAP 

-       Due March 1st to Little League for approval 

-       Copy/disk to Debbie of all paperwork involved 

ü  Charter & Insurance Change Form was handed out so that leagues can 

make changes if necessary as teams are completed. 

ü  Other forms in folders pertaining to combining/interleague/special games 

were handed out 

ü  Deadline Dates - Any waivers – June 1st – this includes All Stars 

ü  Registrations:  Some registrations are down. Discussion was held re: 

junior baseball & the chance of a new league forming. 

ü  Softball: Will meet Mar. 12th @ Hob’s @ 6pm to discuss 

combining/interleague. 

ü  Player Age Form was handed out 

ü  District Positions Needed:  Treasurer, Secretary, Safety Officer, ADA 

Baseball, ADA Softball, Scorekeeper, District Information Officer, Coaching 

Coordinator, UIC Baseball, UIC Softball 

  

·         New Business: 

  

·         Next Meeting – Finalize INTERLEAGUE – SCHEDULING – 

COMBINED TEAMS 

  

Next Meeting – March 4th @ 6 pm – Jason’s conference room – 1177 

Pearl St. Eugene 


